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Atkins, Caelan

From: Emma Goodwin <
Sent: 10 March 2023 22:13
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Squid objection 

Categories: Consultation Respone

 
 
I am writing to you today to express my deepest concern about the Aquind Interconnector project. 
 
I entirely agree with the previous SoS’, Kwasi Kwarteng’s, decision when he refused the DCO for the project. 
 
The previous SoS, Kwasi Kwarteng came to the right conclusion and I hope sincerely that you will do the same . The 
DCO for the Aquind Interconnector MUST be refused. 
 
Emma Goodwin   
 
Sent from my iPhone 




